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To: All members and adherents of  
United Reformed Churches and our Local Ecumenical Partnerships 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Firstly, thank you for all your contributions to your local church in 2023. This includes your 
financial contribution which plays an important part in the life of the whole church through the 
Ministries & Mission Fund. 
 
As officers of the denomination, it’s good for us to be rooted in a local URC (or LEP) 
congregation and to work out our faith in the local context, as well as across the entire United 
Reformed Church. On the other hand, it is good for you in local churches to know that those 
who serve you nationally understand the local church financial issues as well. And there have 
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So, thank you to all who continued to contribute to your local church, thank you to all those 
churches who met their commitment for 2023 in full, and thank you to all those who, in 
adversity, continued to treat the M&M Fund as the first priority and paid what they could. 
 
Stewardship of our resources, personally, as local churches and as a denomination is rarely 
easy, but it is one of the challenges we are called to in making our faith real. As the Spirit 
directs and as our means allow, can the churches once more continue to respond to the call of 
our gracious, loving and ever-generous God?       
Again, thank you all!  
 
If you have any questions or comments arising from this letter, please speak to your church 
treasurer who has been provided with more detailed information. If they are not able to help 
directly then they can get in touch with the finance team at Church House. 
 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Alan Yates (Treasurer)   
Vaughan Griffiths (Deputy Treasurer) 
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